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20th October 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 

 
Re: Years 7-11: Uniform reminders 

 
 
As we head towards the colder weather next half term, here are a few reminders if you are planning 
to purchase any new items for winter: 
 
Coats 
Plain coat in The Holt colours or a neutral colour are permitted i.e. blue, red, black, white, green or 
brown.  Coats should not have any form of writing or pattern on them.  Denim/denim look materials, 
leather or velour are not suitable materials.  A blazer and a lightweight anorak is a good combination 
for the winter.   
 
Scarves 
Plain scarf in The Holt colours or a neutral colour is permitted i.e. blue, red, black, white, green or 
brown.  Scarves should not have any form of writing or pattern on them. 
 
Footwear 
School shoes must be black leather or canvas. Boots and trainers are not allowed.  When it is 
snowing girls are allowed to wear wellies to school. 
 
Hoodies  
If a blazer is not being worn, the Holt hoodie can be worn as a coat but not instead of a jumper.  A 
blazer and a jumper worn together add warmth in the winter.  
 
At The Holt, we are very proud of our uniform and thank you for your support in ensuring your 
daughter is in the correct uniform – our students are looking very smart. 
 
We hope you have a good half term and look forward to seeing the girls on Monday 30th October.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms K Rees Royle 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


